
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220064. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Friday, September 2, 2022 3:33 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Selia Vargas 
FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220064 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2022 3:32 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220064 

-----Original Message-----
From: Rachel Ramsey <rachel.ramsey@me.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 4:32 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DOCKET NO. 20220064-WS 

Dear Sir/Madam 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05972-2022 

This is in reply to an application for transfer of water and wastewater facilities of Tymber Creek Utilities, Inc., water 
certificate No. 303-W, and wastewater certificate No. 252-S to CSWR-Florida utility operating company, LLC, min Volusia 
County. 

I am opposed to this sale due to the current owner failing to adequately replace damage to our subdivision through 
repairs to sewer and or water infrastructure. Until the streets or driveways that have been affected by this poor 
stewardship are restored their condition before disruption due to their repairs, this transfer should not proceed. The 
sale contract states new owner would not be required to address back issues. 

Please do not give your consent for this transfer. 

Rachel Ramsey 
130 Mill Spring Place (41 year resident of Tymber Creek) Ormond Beach, Fl 32174 

Sent from my iPad 
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